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BCCA will be hosting a Parents Orientation and Luncheon Fellowship at The Noypitz Grill at Townsquare on
August 13th, Saturday from 12noon -2:00 p.m. Located near the Kabuki Restaurant, the address is 6605 S.
Las Vegas Boulevard. This will be a buffet lunch. One parent is free. Each additional adult buffet will be $35
per person. No children allowed for capacity and safety reasons. You must RSVP in order for us to know how
many participants will be attending at 702-772-6449. This event is for all parents from preschool to middle
school. We will be discussing the curriculum and the new individualized curriculum component as well as our
continuous plans for improvement, our schedule of events, our new PTA, and BCCA'’s updated mission, vision,
and goals. We hope to see you there!

We are so excited to have a PTA this year. Please see attached PTA handbook. Anyone interested in
participating in PTA leadership must submit a letter of intent and qualifications resume by August 12th to
principal@bccausa.com. Available positions include President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and
Communications Advocate. Final election decisions will be made by the BCCA staff. However, if you are not
elected to the PTA board, don't worry! There will be plenty of opportunities to be involved in our organized PTA
events, activities, and fundraisers. Parental involvement is extremely important to the academic achievement
of our students.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation, as the safety of our students is our top priority. If you have
any questions, please feel free to email us and we will get back to you as soon as possible. Thank you!

God's Blessings,

EMILY MARX
BCCA Principal

CHRISTYN CAL
Head of School

BACK-TO-SCHOOL VIP EVENTS:

® PRESCHOOL In-Person ‘Meet and Greet” will be held on Tuesday, August 2nd, from 8a.m. to 9:30 a.m.
Preschool Parents can come in and meet your child’s teachers.
Elementary and Middle School Students Orientation will be held on Monday, August 15th. This will be for
students only. Our agenda will include the student handbook, curriculum, the qualities of Christian
leadership and performance, uniform policy, appropriate social media and technology use, class
schedules and your teachers, school clubs and more.



mailto:principal@bccausa.com

BACK-TO-SCHOOL VIP EVENTS:
Kindergarten to Ist grade: 9:00am-10:30am
2nd to 3rd grade: 10:30am-12:00noon

4th to 5th grade: 12:00noon-1:30pm

6th to 7th grade: 1:30pm-3:00pm

Elementary and Middle School ‘Meet and Greet” will be
held on Tuesday, August 16th from 9:30am to 2:00pm.

Parents and students.

Kindergarten: 9:15am- 3:30pm

Ist to 2nd grade: 9:00am-3:20pm

3rd to 5th grade: 8:45am-3:10pm |will rotate
classrooms with major subjects: Flight Room,
Court Room, Science Lab, Entrepreneurship Room
and Math Room]

Middle School 8:30am-2:50pm |will rotate
classrooms with major subjects: Flight Room,
Court Room, Science Lab, Entrepreneurship Room
and Math Room]

SafeCare Hours 3:30pm to 6:30pm: Baseball
Team, Robotify, Jazz Class, Praise band Ministry,
Tutorial, school clubs meetings and activities

FACTS "EAGLES CONNECT"
LOGIN UPDATE

BCCA is updating it's website. The email about
the new login for Facts "Eagles Connect” has not
yet gone out as there was a problem with a

connection to the software. Our goal remains to
get everyone transitioned to the new logins prior
to the start of the school year. Until further
notice, please continue to use your current login
and password credentials. We apologize for any
inconvenience!

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

We understand how difficult it may be right now
to afford school supplies. Therefore, we will allow
you to purchase half of the supplies now and

half in 2nd semester [January] if needed. Please
do not purchase hand sanitizer, as BCCA was
blessed to receive a large donation of boxes of
hand sanitizer. However, we do need as much
Lysol as we can get. This is a real school need.

BCCA
SAFETY AND SECURITY

The BCCA administration recently held a meeting
to discuss our security and safety protocols. After
much contemplation and discussion, we have
decided to limit parent entry to the building at this
time, and until further notice. However, parents will
be allowed to enter our campus by appointment,
or in emergencies only. We are at full capacity in
regard to enrollment and admission and need to
limit crowding which will contribute to the safety
of our staff, students, and families.

Therefore, as of Monday, August 8th, the first day
of preschool will be as follows: preschool students
will enter at the preschool gate, located to the
right side of our building, from 6:30-9:30 a.m.
From 9:30am to 11:00 a.m., entrance will be at the
front. All doors will be locked by 9:30 am.
Subsequently, parents or guardians must call the
BCCA front desk, where a staff member will come
and let you in. Please be patient in waiting, as we
will get to the entrance as soon as possible.
Preschool pick up time will occur at the right gate
from 2:30-4:00p.m. only. After 4pm, please pick
up your preschool students at the front doors.

Only Elementary and Middle School students will
be entering the front doors between 6:30am-9:30
a.m. This will help to reduce crowding and traffic,
and will aid us in keeping our students safe. In
addition, from 2:30-4:00 p.m., these students
must be picked up at the front entrance only.



